COLD LAKE FIRST NATIONS

P.O. Box 1769 | Cold Lake, AB | T9M 1P4
Phone: 780-594-7183 | www.clfns.com

July 19, 2023

Dear:

Cold Lake First Nations is planning to host a Pow wow at the Cold Lake Energy
Centre on August 26, 2023. This event is very exciting for our Nation as it will be
the first one in the current generation.

We are seeking sponsors to help fund this important cultural event. In return for
your sponsorship, we are offering a spot in grand entry, VIP lounge, and much
gratitude throughout the event. Sponsorship levels will be subject to the following:

PLATINUM EAGLE - $20,000+
GOLD BEAR - $10,000+
SILVER WOLF - $5,000+
BRONZE BUFFALO - $1,000+

We hope you're able to contribute and thank you for your consideration. We
appreciate your continued support and involvement in our community and look
forward to working together to include cultural events that further our community.

If you have any questions about this event, you can contact the Pow Wow
coordinator, Monica Janvier at powwow@clfns.com or 780-977-1722.

In kind spirits,

Monica Janvier
Cold Lake First Nations

Hatt Gy
7

Rick Janvier, Band Administrator
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